
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are delighted that our school has been selected to participate in the Safe Routes to School 
(SRTS) programme. SRTS is designed to enable students to safely walk, cycle, and wheel to school. 
 
As part of the initial phase of this programme, the SRTS team would like to gather information on 
how our students travel to school and where they start their journey. 
 
Your input is needed to help create a safer school environment therefore, we are asking you to 
complete a short survey on behalf of your children by Monday 18th November. 
 
Survey Link: https://arcg.is/0Wf4q8  
 
The survey can be completed on a smartphone or a computer. 
 
There is an instructional video available here should you require audio assistance in filling in the 
survey. 
 
If you would like to learn more information about this programme, you can visit our website Safe 
Routes to School | Promoting Safe Travel to Schools. 
 
Thank you! 
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